

## Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group – CBD BUG

Sebastian Tauchmann, 3224 8491 (w) or  $\underline{sebastian.tauchmann@gmail.com}$ 

Leslie Martin: leslie@cbdbug.org.au

Paul French: 0423 974 825 (m) or <a href="mailto:cbdbug@yahoo.com.au">cbdbug@yahoo.com.au</a>

## GPO Box 2104, Brisbane 4001

Mr Peter O'Loughlin Manager – Network Planning (Translink) GPO Box 50 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr O'Loughlin

Re:

Draft Policy - Planning for Cycling Access to Public Transport Stations

and Stops

Your ref:

E21083

I refer to your letter dated 12 November 2007 under cover of which the above named draft policy was provided to the CBD BUG for feedback.

The CBD BUG congratulates Translink on development of its draft planning policy entitled *Planning for Cycling Access to Public Transport Stations and Stops*. The CBD BUG's feedback on the draft policy is provided in Attachment 1 to this letter.

I thank you for the opportunity to provide input into this policy, and would appreciate your advice on the further developments relating to this policy.

Yours faithfully

Paul French Co-convenor

Central Business District Bicycle User Group

/ March 2008